
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 Florence Nightingale day: in school visitor/workshop 

 
 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

 

We are pleased to inform you that on Tuesday 19th March, we have invited Adrian 

Chapman, a former secondary school teacher and actor to lead a Florence Nightingale 

themed day for Year 1. Many of the activities will consolidate our learning that is 

happening about Florence Nightingale prior to the visit. We hope that the visit will provide 

a hands-on experience into the life of Florence Nightingale and a great way to end our 

history learning for the Spring Term.  

 

There is a voluntary contribution of £4.10 per child for this experience, which is payable via 

school money: www.schoolmoney.co.uk 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

The KS1 Team 

 
 

http://www.schoolmoney.co.uk/

